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TO: 	Co-Chairmen 
Canada/United States 
Coordinating Committee 

FROM: 	Co-Chairmen 
Impact Assessment Work Group I 

We are pleased to submit our final report completing the Phase III activities 
of the Impact Assessment Work Group I. Although we have reached agreement 
on the majority of information and conclusions found in the report, there are 
a number of instances when Canadians and Americans could not reach agreement. 
These differences are confined to the aquatic section of the report (Section 3) 
and has required the preparation of separate summary statements in Section 1. 
Those portions of the text which represent a lack of Canada/United States 
consensus are typed in italics. 

This report completes our activities under the terms of reference contained 
in the Memorandum of Intent and as such represents the joint efforts by 
representatives of our two countries to provide information to the negotiators. 

Sincerely yours, 

G.E. Bangay 	 Courtney Riordan 
Canadian Co-Chairman United States Co-Chairman 


